
 

Your owls Team 

Jo 
Jo has been at Early Days since 2014.  
She is very passionate about the natural 
world and its wildlife. Jo brings 
fantastic experiences to nursery and 
she plans our woodland walks.  Jo also 
loves arts and crafts.  

Nesta 
Nesta supports the Owls children in 
developing their love for the outdoors 
and their knowledge of nature, 
woodwork, gardening and everything in 
between! The children are continually 
enriched by her knowledge in these 
areas and benefit hugely from the hands
-on learning experiences she provides. 
Nesta is an experienced SEN teacher 
and has been with Early Days since 1997.  

Lucy 
Lucy has many years of experience 
working with both children in early years 
and primary school. She fosters a love 
of language in all the children in Bears 
through her teaching of songs and 
fantastic storytelling abilities.  Lucy 
acts as the WellCom/Language Lead for 
the Owls team, supporting all our 
children to become effective 
communicators.  

Harriet 
Harriet has been working at Early Days 
since 2016 She has an Art degree and 
brings her talent and creativeness into 
nursery.  She often brings in her 
familyÕs chicks which she enjoys looking 
after.  

Sabrina (Mat Leave) 
Sabrina is a senior member of staff who 
has been a part of the Early Days team 
since 2015.  Sabrina is passionate about 
child-directed learning and supports the 
children to learn huge amounts by 
sharing in their discoveries and 
interests. She is also one of our Holiday 
Club supervisors.  

Julie - Room Leader 
Squirrels and Owls  

Julie has worked for Early Days on and off since 2008. 
and has experience in early years since the year 2000. 
She completed her Foundation Degree in Early Years in 
2013 and enjoys working with all ages up until they 
leave for school.  Julie has five children of her own and 
two grandchildren. 

Louise - Deputy Room Leader 
Squirrels and Owls  

Louise is very passionate about her job and loves 
getting down to the childrenÕs level and having lots of 
fun.  One of her favourite things is snow and 
Christmas time.  She also loves reading, running, 
fancy dress, music, dancing, and spending time with 
family and friends.  Louise joined us in 2015. 

Natalie 
Coming soon…. Natalie is joining the 
room shortly. 


